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I strongly urge the committee to let this bill die in committee. As a parent, my 

children's welfare is my paramount concern and the quality of their education should 

be nothing less than exceptional. Education in Oregon continues to veer in a 

decidedly salacious direction. Parents will continue to remove their children from 

public schools into private schools if the current direction continues. My message to 

this committee is: NO on SB 1583! 


